
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3/24/21 
 
Squamscott River Navigation Span Closure Notice 
 
Reference: Pan AM RR Bridge #8.69  
       Stratham, NH 03885 
       Great Bay Bridge Repair  
       
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
CPM Constructors will be closing the Squamscott River navigation span to Great Bay 
located in Stratham, NH from May 16th to May 19th. The reason for this closure is to 
repair the pier cribbing for the RR span over the Squamscott River. CPM Constructors 
will have barges and workboats in the navigation span area during this time. Possible 
alternative access points for anyone looking to gain access to Great Bay during May 16th 
to May 19th is the Newmarket landing on the Lamprey River in Newmarket, NH and the 
Adams Point Landing on Great Bay in Durham, NH. From May 3rd to May 15th CPM will 
have a presence in the area setting up access. The navigation span will be open during 
that time but at times will be restricted from its original 30 ft width down to 20 ft.  
 
Project Location:  
 
Pan AM Railway Bridge #8.69 – Great Bay Bridge is located approximately 1.2 miles 
north of Chapmans Landing on the Squamscott River located off Route 108 in Stratham. 
 
Project Contact Information: 
 
Bridge Owner: Pan AM Railways, Billerica, MA 
 
Pan AM Railways Representative: Ted Krug – Phone (978) 973-1004 
 
Contractor: CPM Constructors, Freeport, ME 
 
CPM Constructors Representative: Mitchell Bois – Phone (207) 720-1748 
 
CPM Constructors Site Superintendent - Duane Mitchell – Phone (207) 844-3043 
 


